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February 20, 2010 

 

 

Ms. Nicole Della Rocco 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, D.C.  20463 

 

Identification Number: C00096156 

 

Reference:  December Monthly Report (11/1/09-11/30/09) 

Honeywell International Political Action Committee (HIPAC) 

 

Dear Ms. Della Rocco: 

 

This letter responds to your Request for Additional Information (RFAI) dated January 20, 2010 asking for clarification 

about contributions to three candidate committees which appeared to be excessive. 

 

1. Coffman for Congress - The RFAI referenced two contributions made in November 2009 to the campaign which were 

designated to retirement of the committee's debt from the 2008 election campaign.  The chart in the letter incorrectly 

identified the designation of these two November contributions for the primary and general election of 2010.  As 

discussed in a phone call between you and our vendor, you acknowledged that there is no violation with these 

contributions and no further action is needed. 

 

2. Friends of Sherrod Brown - The records you disclosed are correct.  The contribution made on November 24, 2009 to the 

Brown committee did appear to exceed the limits for the Primary 2010 election period, because it was incorrectly 

designated on the December Monthly Report.  It was intended to be reported towards the General 2010 election campaign.  

HIPAC confirmed with the Friends of Sherrod Brown that they received and correctly reported the contribution with a 

General 2010 designation.  Accordingly, HIPAC will be amending the December Monthly Report to correct the clerical error 

and disclose the appropriate designation for the November 24th contribution. 

 

3. Roskam for Congress Committee - The records you disclosed are correct.  Though intended originally to be designated 

to the Congressman's General 2010 election campaign, this contribution was erroneously designated for the Primary 2010.  

HIPAC contacted the Roskam for Congress Committee and submitted a redesignation letter to them via fax on January 20, 

2010 to complete that process.  Along with the redesignation noted above, HIPAC will disclose memo entries on Schedule B 

supporting Line 23 on the upcoming February Monthly Report to itemize the correct election cycle designation (General 

2010) for the contribution made on November 23, 2009. 

 

I trust that this serves as an adequate response to your request.  The February Monthly Report will disclose the Roskam 

item where corrective action was required.  Because a resdesignation letter cannot be filed electronically, HIPAC will 

retain a copy for our records should it be needed in the future.  If you have any further questions, please feel free to 

contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jason Clifford 

Treasurer 
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